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Public Meeting Notice
COMMERCIAL BOULEVARD  
PARKING PROGRAM 
Tuesday, May 14, 2019 | 6:00-7:00 PM
Beach Community Center  
3351 NE 33rd Avenue, Fort Lauderdale, FL 33308

Beginning June 1, the City of Fort Lauderdale will make changes to the current parking 
conditions on Commercial Boulevard from NE 24th Terrace to Dupont Boulevard. 
We’ve heard concerns from local businesses and we’re excited to present a solution 
to the ongoing parking challenges by offering a new monthly parking permit and 
metered spaces. 

The newly created parking permit program will be available to local businesses only 
on a first come, first served basis. Parking meters will be installed offering a three-
hour maximum at a cost of $.50 per hour, and will be enforced from 7:00 AM to 7:00 
PM, seven days per week.

These changes will provide additional parking choices for both businesses and 
customers and reduce unregulated long-term parking. Join us to learn more and 
provide your input as we work together to enhance this dynamic business corridor!

For More Information: (954) 828-3700 or parkingservices@fortlauderdale.gov.
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